
 

 
 

July 2013 Newsletter 

 

AUGUST REGISTRATION DEADLINE APPROACHING:  The 

caterers’ have requested we provide a firm head count by August 15
th

 and NO LATER than 

August 29
th

.   Also, please indicate if you plan to enjoy Sunday Brunch (not included in 

Registration Fee) – again, for the head count.  

 

Although many of you have expressed plans to attend this FUN FILLED weekend Sept. 6th & 

7th, as of July 10
th

, 20 classmates and 12 guests have registered.  The Nat Washington House 

will accommodate 100 plus people comfortably.  Please help the Reunion Committee give the 

caterers’ an accurate head count.  The food will be fantastic – but, better if we have enough!!! 

 

Want to see who will be attending our 50
th

 Reunion?  Just check under the “Classmates” section 

on the website www.ephratatigers63.com and everyone highlighted in Tiger Orange will be here. 

 

If you see one of your “old buddies” not registered, please contact them and encourage them to 

come to the 50
th

 Reunion.  More is better!!! 

 

Profiles:  Thank you to those who have updated your Profiles.  It’s fun to see the great 

pictures and read about our latest adventures.  

 

Two ways to Update Profile: 

 

 On the website:  www.ephratatigers63.com 

 Mail to Camilla Toland Hatch  

 1222 Sunset St, SE 

    Ephrata, WA  98823 

 

Two ways to send in photos: 

 

 Email digital photos to greg@gfolsom.com 

 Or mail old-fashioned paper photos to Camilla Toland Hatch (return guaranteed). 
 

Ephrata High School 

50th Class Reunion 
Class of 1963 

www.ephratatigers63.com  

http://www.ephratatigers63.com/
http://www.ephratatigers63.com/
mailto:greg@gfolsom.com
http://www.ephratatigers63.com/


Memorials:  Remember to add Memorials on our Website for our Classmates who are gone 

– but, not forgotten.   www.ephratatigers63.com 

 

A special thank you to Barb Loosemore McDonald for her creative and inspiring work for the 

Memorial Table 
 

Once again, thankx to technology and the perseverance of several classmates, we have located 

more classmates – amazing!!!  Here’s an updated list of those… 

 

We Are Still Tracking Down:   
 

Karen Eason 

Chris King 

Leslie Pendleton 

Kaye Pozar 

Mike Strathern 

Mickey Taskey 

Evelyn Van Brunt 

 

There are additional names on the website from old Annuals. 

 

Please call or email any of the Reunion Committee Members with any clues to help locate these 

classmates: 

 

Cammy Toland Hatch (Chmn) 509 237-4003  camillahatch@yahoo.com 

Gayle Anderson Bargmann   206 550-7942  gb.bargmann@comcast.net 

Joyce Curtis Mulliken  509 750-1413  mulliken@televar.com 

Gordon Hunting   509 881-0424  ghunting@charter.net 

Mary McMains Hunt  509 632-5213  hunt@televar.com 

Shirley Wallace Clasen  509 785-9300  shirley.clasen@frontier.com 

 

 

Lodging:   There are several locations for lodging, but here’s one for consideration: 

Best Western Rama Inn 

 1818 Basin Street SW – Ephrata 

 509 754-7111   

 bwephrata@msn.com 

 www.bestwestern.com/ramainn 

 

There are ONLY 13 rooms left – DISCOUNT RATE:  $69.99  

Friday & Saturday nights, Sept.  6 & 7 

Group ID:  CGRS93   Group Name:  50
th

 Class Reunion 
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